
Subsequent Announcement 

Invitation for Expression of Interest for Pre-qualification for construction 

services 

(12/2012/special works) 

Project: Reuse of treated wastewater for irrigation in the Northern Jordan Valley. 

Bid package 1:  Design, Construction and Operation of Upgrades to Wastewater 

Treatment Plants at Wadi Arab and Central Irbid and a small Hydropower Station and 

other optional items.  

 

Following the announcement published on may 3
rd

  2012, Relating to the above 

mentioned Tender please note that the classification of contractors has been modified 

as mentioned in addendum No.1 to be for Jordanian contractors classified by 

Government Tenders Directorate (GTD) as: 

  

1. Wastewater treatment plant or  

2. First grade electromechanical and first grade water and wastewater or  

3. Joint Venture between first grade electromechanical and first grade water and 

wastewater. 

 

Note: addendum No.1 has been published on the website: www.waj.gov.jo, and 

www.pmu.gov.jo  

For those companies or consortia who believe can fulfill the criteria therein, are  

invited to express their interest and submit their prequalification documents no later  

than 2:00pm on  June 28
th

 2012. 

 

Chief of Steering Committee/Secretary General-WAJ 

Eng.Fayez Bataineh 

 


